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                               SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The School photographer will be in school on Tuesday 5th November in the 

Key Stage 2 main hall on Sandyhill Road. 

Individual photographs will be taken and also in family groups unless we are 

otherwise informed during the school day. Any children attending our nursery 

will be included in the family groups taken within school time. 

In addition, the photographer will be available from 8am offering the chance to 

have family groups taken including children who DO NOT attend 

Darnhall Primary i.e. pre-school and older siblings. If all your children 

attend Darnhall Primary you do not need to come to the early session, your 

family group will be taken during school time. 

 

Kind regards,                                                

 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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